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 JUNE 27, 2022 

DEAR SR. CORRIE VORK 

We were saddened and shocked to hear that you passed away. “We are so 
sorry for your loss.” 

We thank God for your life. Really you did remarkable work for SCH by 
dedicating your life generously to serve people in need. We remember the 
moment you worked at SCH in Tanzania, it was indeed great opportunity to 
work together with you. You demonstrated the pattern for glorious service. 
You brought hope to despaired sick people; you always loved, respected 
and comforted them tirelessly.  

Your participation in supporting: enabled thousands of people in need to be 
served by SCH.  
Till this day when we are celebrating your burial service SCH is still serving 
the poor sick people. 

Although you are not with us physically but your name will remain living 
and our records books will always keep you noted for the great job you did. 

THANK YOU: THANK YOU: THANK YOU FOR CARING: 

REST IN PIECE OUR MAMA. 

Laurent Sabini.  
SCH DIRECTOR 
ON BEHALF OF SCH STAFF AND BENEFICIARIES 


